
Construction Traffic Management Plan (CTMP) in accordance with Planning Application 

19/00171/F 

As per the recommendation in point 10 of the ‘Permission for Development’ document, I hereby 

provide details of how the above CTMP will be implemented. 

 Minimum vehicular activity will take place utilising the access roads, as the majority of the 

work will take place within the construction zone. All stone for the groundworks will be 

purchased from Taylor Farms, a business within Grange Farm, less than ½ mile down the 

gated road (see diagram). 

 

  

 

 As can be seen on the map, there are no properties between Grange Farm and Taylor Farms 

there for impact on residents living in this vicinity is not a concern. 

 The materials for the building will be the only equipment brought in externally. This will be 

done within permitted work hours- Monday- Saturday between 0800-1800. 

  The majority of this project will be done onsite, removing the inconvenience of construction 

traffic on the roads. 

 This work is taking place during the school holidays so it won’t impact school traffic in the 

surrounding areas. 

 

Taylor Farms 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


